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August, 2020, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

Freda and I would like to thank each of you who have been praying for
us. During these trying times, we are so thankful to the Lord for His
protection.

Mailing Bibles Update — :
Because of the virus, we have only been able to mail boxes of Bibles Rene’ & Freda Freret

to the Philippines and Canada, but things are beginning to open up to mail boxes to more

countries. Thank you for your continued support of the BEAMS Bible ministry. Your support

has allowed us to continue to have Bibles printed so that when more countries open up, we will

have Bibles ready to mail. Please pray with us that more countries will reopen to receive mail

and packages from the US.

Missionaries Need Prayers

Thank you also for praying for missionaries on the foreign fields. Bro. Jerry Alford, a
missionary to Venezuela, is one of the missionaries we have been supplying Bibles to for
several years. Recently, I received an email from him thanking us for the Bibles and asking us
to pray for his situation:

1. Furlough is well overdue. The US embassy left a year ago. They are on their own.
2. The country has collapsed. They are running out of cash, food and medicines.
3. If the Alfords could get to another country close by, they think they could fly out;
but the Columbia border is closed to people from Venezuela.
4. To buy 10 gallons of gas, they have to wait for a week.
5. The news in Venezuela says they (800 Americans) are hostages and the government
refuses to allow them to return home.
Please pray for Bro. Jerry Alford and other missionaries who are experiencing increased
hardships during this difficult time.

Thank You
Freda and I would like to thank each individual, church and pastor for your faithful prayers
and support for us and the BEAMS Bible ministry.

Your Missionaries,

René and Freda Freret



